
St. Rose of Lima School
2020-2021 Blue/Gold MEMO from the Principal’s Office

January 9, 2023

Dear School Families,

This year Martin Luther King Day is
on January 16, 2023. We will be
having a full day of school that day
and celebrating his life and legacy by
attending Mass together as a school,
and doing age appropriate lessons
and service oriented activities related
to the work of Dr. King. Teachers will
be sharing more information about
grade level activities. We are looking
forward to honoring him in this way.

Morning Drop-Off Help: Volunteers Needed
With our students’ safety in mind, we would like to continue to work on streamlining the
morning drop-off lane procedures. We are looking for 2-4 adult volunteers each morning
to safely help children out of their cars. Please consider taking a morning to help with
this important program. You can sign up to volunteer here.

Re-Registration for the 2023-2024 School Year
As you know, we have begun our planning for the 2023-2024 school year. Due to an
increased interest in enrollment, it is essential that current students of St. Rose of Lima
re-register as soon as possible so we can communicate enrollment availability in a
timely manner with the prospective families who are calling to register.

Please review the following Re-Registration information and due dates on the following
page.(You can also find a printable version here.) Please note that as a special
incentive, all families who register and pay their registration fees on or before January
16, 2023 will be entered into a raffle to win one of five free registrations!

Thank you and God Bless.

Deacon Joe

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080a44aca92ca4f49-morning#/
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Re-Registration-Information-Flyer-2022-2023.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Re-Registration-Information-Flyer-2023-2024.pdf


St. Rose of Lima School
Re-Registration for 2023-2024

Catholic Education is an Investment into Eternity

Date Cost Instructions

Early Registration
Sunday, December 4 through

Monday, January 16.

INCENTIVE FOR EARLY
REGISTRATION:

Families who register on or before
January 16 will be entered into a

raffle for a free registration. We will
draw the names of 5 families who

will each receive a refund for one of
their registration fees. We will also

offer full-family dress down day
passes as part of the raffle.

Current Students:
$110.00

New Students:
$120.00

Please click here for a link to submit your
family’s registration form online*. A link
to pay registration fees via PayPal is
available here. Hard copy registration
forms and registration fees via check can
also be sent into school if you prefer that
method.

The online portal for tuition assistance
applications is now open. Families may
begin to apply for tuition assistance. Please
click here for more information about
applying for tuition assistance.

*Please note that because we will need more documentation for them, new students, such as younger siblings starting
Kindergarten, will be required to have a hard copy registration form on file in addition to the online family registration form.

These forms will be sent home to the families to whom this applies.

Registration
Tuesday, January 17 through

Monday, February 13.

Current Students:
$110.00

New Students:
$120.00

Please click here for a link to submit your
family’s registration form online*. A link
to pay registration fees via PayPal is
available here. Hard copy registration
forms and registration fees via check can
also be sent into school if you prefer that
method.

Late Registration
BEGINS Tuesday, February 14

Current Students:
$150.00

New Students:
$120.00

Registration is still open, and there will be a
late fee added to the registration fee for
each student. If there is an extenuating
circumstance which makes submitting
your fees on or before February 14 a
hardship, please contact the school.

Open Enrollment
Begins March 13.

Current Students:
$150.00

New Students:
$120.00

Students on the waiting list and new
students will be permitted to register for
spaces that are still available.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQT0-jQEc9vtEFLXG81ElBeZH8U6NPxaiSdepQYRT1lJ7v8Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQT0-jQEc9vtEFLXG81ElBeZH8U6NPxaiSdepQYRT1lJ7v8Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/payment-page-for-re-registration/
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/payment-page-for-re-registration/
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/FACTS-tuition-assistance_2023-2024-.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/FACTS-tuition-assistance_2023-2024-.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/FACTS-tuition-assistance_2023-2024-.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQT0-jQEc9vtEFLXG81ElBeZH8U6NPxaiSdepQYRT1lJ7v8Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQT0-jQEc9vtEFLXG81ElBeZH8U6NPxaiSdepQYRT1lJ7v8Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/payment-page-for-re-registration/
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/payment-page-for-re-registration/


Catholic Schools Week: January 29 - February 4
Catholic Schools Week will be here before we know it. We are excited to get back to
some of the in-person events that we used to do before COVID-19. Please take a
moment to read this schedule in full, as the week is packed with events, activities
and dress down opportunities.

Congratulations to our December Students of the Month!
December’s Virtue was Gratitude. You can click here to read more about each of
December’s winners. January’s Virtue is: Kindness. If you would like a printable page

about Kindness to hang at home to reinforce this month’s virtue, please click here.

School Directory
School Directories were handed out to the youngest or only
child in each family last week. We would like to say a big
thank you to PTA Secretary, Stacey Sizer, and the PTA
Board for organizing and printing these directories.

https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-Catholic-Schools-Week-Schedule.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-Catholic-Schools-Week-Schedule.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-Catholic-Schools-Week-Schedule.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/December-2022-Gratitude-FB.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/January-Kindness-PDF.pdf


National Junior Honor Society
This month’s Pretzels for a Purpose will be to thank all the
students and families for  supporting our Pretzel for a
Purpose Program. The NJHS will be purchasing pretzels for
all students during Catholic Schools Week.

8th Grade Parents - Important Yearbook Information
Graduation Ad - Class of 2023- Parents of this year’s 8th grade please
see the attached flyer for instructions on preparing a graduation ad for
this year’s yearbook.  All graduation ads must be submitted by February
14th.

Francis, Elizabeth and Edward Roger Welsh Scholarship
The Scholarship application for the Francis, Elizabeth and Edward Roger Welsh
Scholarship will be open beginning on January 18. Applicants
must:

● Be residents of Camden County, New Jersey.
● Demonstrate financial need.
● Demonstrate academic achievement.
● Attend or plan to attend a Catholic elementary, middle

or high school located in Camden County, New Jersey.

Applications will be accepted starting on January 28, 2023 and ending on March
20, 2023. Scholarship candidates can apply online at www.csascholars.org/welsh.
Scholarships will be announced on or about June 2022. Please click here for a FAQ
information sheet.

https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Graduation-Ad.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Welsh-Scholarship-Flyer-2023.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Welsh-Scholarship-Flyer-2023.pdf
http://www.csascholars.org/welsh
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Welsh-Scholarship-FAQs_2023.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Welsh-Scholarship-FAQs_2023.pdf


Christmas Concert Recordings

Thank you to school grandparent, Mr. Passanante for videotaping
and editing our Christmas shows. These videos are now posted on
our Vimeo page and can be accessed only by those with a
password. The password for the videos is:
AFALCONCHRISTMAS2022. Please click on each link below to
access and remember to enter the password.

School Band Concert
School Choir
Kindergarten
First Grade
Second Grade
Third Grade

Fourth Grade
Fifth Grade
Sixth Grade
Seventh Grade
Eighth Grade
Fourth & Fifth Grades on Recorder

Falcon Fest 2023 Event
January 28, 2023
7:00 - 11:00 p.m.
Join us for this fun event honoring those who have made such an impact on our whole
community! Please click here for registration form or to purchase your tickets via
PayPal. All proceeds benefit the Athletic Committee. Ticket Deadline: January 23

https://vimeo.com/783646343
https://vimeo.com/783652043
https://vimeo.com/783665016
https://vimeo.com/783683688
https://vimeo.com/783689443
https://vimeo.com/783969117
https://vimeo.com/783970661
https://vimeo.com/787664970
https://vimeo.com/783973666
https://vimeo.com/784025845
https://vimeo.com/784028574
https://vimeo.com/787665600
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/annual-falcon-fest-beef-and-beer/
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/annual-falcon-fest-beef-and-beer/


22nd Annual Pasta Dinner:
February 4, 2023
6:30 - 9:00 p.m.
REGISTER HERE!
Back together again in the gym this year!
It‘s that time of the year, when we get
together for great food & even better
company. Let’s celebrate the wonderful and
blessed reasons why we are members of the
St. Rose of Lima School! The PTA and Bistro
di Marino would like to personally invite all
school families to come and celebrate the
closing of “Catholic Schools Week” with an
evening of food, drink, and fun for the kids!
All immediate family members living only within your household are welcome!
Unfortunately, we can only accept the first 400 people with no exceptions! (This is
due to the fire marshal laws which are beyond our control.) Please send money and
form by Monday, January 30. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact
Chrissi DeCastro at 609-841-2454 or decastro100@verizon.net

Father Daughter Dance 2023:
February 25 - SAVE THE DATE!
All Fathers and Father Figures are invited to
spend an evening in Hollywood at this red
carpet VIP event!

More details and ticket
information coming soon!

https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/annual-pasta-dinner/
mailto:decastro100@verizon.net


Important Upcoming Dates
Dates are subject to change and we will keep you updated if changes occur.

Date Event

January 11 Callbacks for Frozen Auditions:  3:00 pm in cafeteria
Callback Materials can be found here.

January 16 1. Martin Luther King Day: Mass at 8:30 a.m. Classroom
lessons and activities related to Dr. King during day.

2. Early Re-Registration Deadline for Current SRL
Families. (Final day to be entered into early incentive
raffle)

January 27 1. End of Second Marking Period
2. Falcon Friday

January 28 Falcon Fest Beef and Beer: Click Here to Register
(Registration Deadline: January 23)

January 29 - February 4 Catholic Schools Week - Please click here for our Catholic
Schools Week Calendar of Events.

February 4 Annual Pasta Dinner: 6:30 - 9:00
Click here for Registration

February 13 Final Day for regular registration rate Late fee begins on
February 14. If registering and paying by this date is a
hardship for your family please reach out to the office.

February 14 8th Grade Graduation Ads Due

February 25 Father-Daughter Dance: A Night In Hollywood!
Save the Date!

Garnet Girls Lacrosse
Open to K-8th Grade Students
Registration for the 2023 Spring Lacrosse Season will
close January 25th.  Garnet Lacrosse begins in
Kindergarten with the Scoopers program (non-travel, 2
practices per week and a few scrimmages), and goes
up to 8th grade with 2 practices per week and games on
weekends. Visit www.garnetlacrosse.com to register. All players must have a valid
US Lacrosse membership in order to register.  To join or renew your membership please
visit https://www.uslacrosse.org/.  When signing up for US Lacrosse please be sure to
click on Garnets Lacrosse when asked which organization you are associated with.
.Contact kellymac23@comcast.net with any questions.

https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/callback-list-for-website.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/frozen-callback-materials/
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/parents/st-rose-of-lima-school-re-registration-for-2022-2023/
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/annual-falcon-fest-beef-and-beer/
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-Catholic-Schools-Week-Schedule.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-Catholic-Schools-Week-Schedule.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/annual-pasta-dinner/
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/parents/st-rose-of-lima-school-re-registration-for-2022-2023/
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Graduation-Ad.pdf
https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Father-Daughter-Dance-Save-the-Date-.pdf
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.garnetlacrosse.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2rfDXNLf4OJMzJxnr5mAosh2VOEMUOVzOyTi_502_AQA8RXdxka5FTFG8&h=AT0HtUainAHM5mBO7agRpCK8KZsTxnPUBpjvG2ZF7xuYIo9nWW88IJmdrPfDPVq-qWHcHQaWA9Kb8KCDvbvBjKGavdMM2lsTd9opxpEkT_MHsiQf998OHljZ6h7a-EbyUQ&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT2dziWeIssWSON-sXJs6n18ZN14gdUKguEqaO6q8CaoxEGjcjy8-Bmj41B02J3jSqG74pRlqpqiQnoLi9onxmvY4GOhZUZxvlhmnotNF3fZHqPCE_w77s42XpyYhS_mH4ul9f0qpdz2PIscGhyd4P-24gKaPIS2Z5O_1v5ZaMScxWI
http://www.garnetlacrosse.com
http://www.uslacrosse.org

